
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
10th May 2023 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Final Arrangements for Year 13  
 

We are all very much looking forward to celebrating Year 13 students time with us during the morning and evening 
on Friday 12 May. There will be a special assembly and refreshments in the morning and of course the Sixth Form 
Ball at Derbyshire Cricket Club. Students will be welcomed at school from 4.30pm for friendship group photos and 
all students will need to be here by 6pm for the whole Year group photo. Buses will leave to take them to the 
County Cricket Club at 7pm.  It is always such a special day, and we are sure your child will have a wonderful time. 
  
I have included in a separate document the study support and revision sessions that are available for students 
during examination leave. When students attend school from the 15 May for these sessions they will need to 
sign in at Reception and sign out again when they leave. We will also have silent study available for Year 13 every 
day all day to support their revision from this date and throughout the examination period.  
 

Following examinations, we require students to return laptops, cases and chargers along with any books or 
equipment lent to them by departments. Any debt on ParentPay accounts should be settled. Students must 
complete a sign off sheet to confirm school property has been returned and debts cleared and return it to Sixth 
Form Office no later than 30 June.  
 

Results Day is Thursday 17 August. Sixth Form Office staff will be available to release results and provide advice 
and guidance for Year 13 from 8.00 am.   
 

Examination certificates will be available for collection from the week commencing Monday 6th November. 
Students will be able to be collect certificates from Reception provided their sign off sheet has been completed in 
full. If you would prefer to have certificates posted via special delivery, you can request and pay for this service 
using ParentPay. The cost is £6.35.   
 

We look forward to supporting your child over the coming weeks. We know how hard they are working and if you 
have any concerns or feel that they require any support or resources please do not hesitate to contact me.   
 
Yours sincerely,  
  

 
Hannah Weller  
Head of Sixth Form 
 

 


